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Clubs will start week beginning 04th April. 

 

Wednesday 19th April – Barn Owls Educational 

Visit 

Thursady 20th April – Wise Owls parent meeting 

about DAaRT (see sepatarte email rom Mr 

Edwards) at 2.30pm in the school hall. 

Monday 1st May – Bank Holday 

Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 9th May – SAT week for Wise Owls 

Thursday 18th May – Parents/Carers invited to 

come into the school hall for coffee from 8.45 am to 

9.30am. 
 

Welcome back! 

 
We start the summer term 

with excitement and hoping 

for lots of warm weather! 

Please see our dates so far. 

More will be added as we go 

along… 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Amaze.  Achieve.   Aspire 

Our Christian 

Value for this 

half term is 

Kindness. 


